
Subject: RE: Letter dated April 20, 2016
From: "Pedroza, Richard@EDD" <Richard.Pedroza@edd.ca.gov>
Date: 05/13/2016 10:31 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Just checking in.  Please remember to send me the supporting documents,
 
 
 
R. Chris Pedroza, Chief
Southern Facilities - BOPSD
(562) 529-6529
(562) 529-6557 fax
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 9:59 AM
To: Pedroza, Richard@EDD
Cc: Lisa Schechter
Subject: Re: Letter dated April 20, 2016
 
Chris, thanks for sending this after your call.  On Monday Lisa will be back in touch with you.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 
From: "Pedroza, Richard@EDD" <Richard.Pedroza@edd.ca.gov>
Date: Friday, May 6, 2016 at 9:55 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "'jim@mediadistrict.org'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RE: Letter dated April 20, 2016
 
Hello Lisa,
 
Please remember to send me the supporting documents for the assessment.
 
Thanks
 
R. Chris Pedroza, Chief
Southern Facilities - BOPSD
(562) 529-6529
(562) 529-6557 fax
 
From: Psihopaidas, Tony@DGS [mailto:Tony.Psihopaidas@dgs.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 9:35 AM
To: Lisa@mediadistrict.org
Cc: Agustinez, Genevie S.@DMV (Genevie.Agustinez@dmv.ca.gov); Pedroza, Richard@EDD
Subject: Letter dated April 20, 2016
 
Lisa,
Good morning, I am writing to inform you that Department of General Services (DGS) is in receipt of your
letter dated April 20, 2016 regarding non-payment of assessments to the Hollywood Media District. The
responsibility for payment of these assessments rests with the agencies known as DMV and EDD. DGS has
contacted Genevie Augustinez at DMV and Richard Pedroza at EDD to facilitate the payment of this
assessment.
 
Thank you for contacting DGS in this matter and should you need additional information please contact me.
 
Regards,
 
Tony Psihopaidas
Assistant Chief, State Owned Leasing and Development
Department of General Services
Real Property Services Section
Project Management and Development Branch
(916) 375-4040
 



 
 


